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CALENDAR 

 
Thursday 28 November Kindergarten Orientation 
Friday 29 November PSSA Semi Finals 
 
 
 
Thursday 5 December Kindergarten Orientation 
   Last Day for Scripture 
 
 
 
Monday 9 December Years 5 & 6 Fun Day  

– Luna Park 
   Support Unit Fun Day 

– Shine Shed 
Tuesday 10 December Years 3 & 4 Fun Day 

– Games2U 
   Years 1 & 2 Fun Day 

– Symbio Wildlife Park 
   Preschool & Kinder Fun Day 

– Monkey Mania 
Thursday 12 December Super Gold Assembly 
Friday 13 December Attendance Assembly 
 
 
 
 

Term   4    Week   8 

 

Term   4    Week   9 

Congratulations to the following students who received 
awards at our Week 5 & 6 Assembly: 
 

Jude S. 
Omer A. 

K Indigo 

Maya H. 
Joseph S. 

K Navy 

Noor A. 
Angela K. 

1/2 Candy 

Muazzam Z. 
Sharli A. 

2 Crimson 

Charlyna A. 
Mustafa A. 

2 Ruby 

Noorhan K. 
Stephen N. 

4 Orange 

Arfaeel Al-K. 
Danial S. 
Sally Z. 

K-6 Turquoise 

 

 
 

 
Great writing in K Sapphire!! 

 

Term   4    Week   7 

High Expectations, Opportunities, Success 

 

Message from the Principal 
REQUEST FOR ALL SCHOOL MAINTENANCE 

LOCAL TRADES PROVIDERS AND SUPPLIERS 

The NSW Government has committed the largest 

investment in planned maintenance at public schools in 

the history of NSW. A record $1.3 billion is being spent on 

an ambitious delivery program, focused on employing 

local businesses and contractors across the state. 

To assist in addressing regional school maintenance 

issues and at the same time provide work for local trade’s 

persons and suppliers across the Greater Western 

Sydney region encompassing South Western and 

Western Sydney, over $100 million is being invested to 

upgrade and maintain our school infrastructure.   

Given this record spend by School Infrastructure NSW, 

you are invited to an Asset Management Unit industry 

breakfast briefing. This will provide information to existing 

and new contractors on how you can get involved. 

To find out more by attending our Industry breakfast 

register at  

https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/industry-engagement-

information-session-tickets-81879669295 or contact 

AMU on 9732 3528. 

 

 

https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/industry-engagement-information-session-tickets-81879669295
https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/industry-engagement-information-session-tickets-81879669295


 

 

 

  

Students from Year 2 enjoyed a PBL Rewards Day on 
Wednesday 6 November with a ‘Colour Run’ on the oval.  
This tied in with our unit of work about Celebrations.   
Students were following the school rules by being safe, 
being respectful and being learners. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Our Uniform and Attendance recipients. 
 

 
 

Students from K Indigo have written some very 

informative texts about owls. 

 
 

 

Students in 3-6 Mauve with their great work from 

Multicultural Day activities on Tuesday 19 November. 
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Students from preschool and Year 6 are helping Mrs 
Haddad paint our sports storage container. 
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Students from K Teal enjoying their art lesson with Mrs 
Haddad. 

 

 

 
 

 
Stage 3 students acknowledging the recent fire 
disasters by combining art and poetry! 
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Sensory play at LWPS. 
Beautiful photo of Noor and Lara hand over hand. 

 

 
 

 
Ruby from K-6 Sky sharing her sentence work with 
Ms Sotiropoulos. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Stage 3 researching space exploration and creating 
timelines to share significant facts. 

 

 
 
Fantastic celebrations at our LC2 Aboriginal awards! 

 

 

 

 
 
 

  

Newsletter Term   4   Week   7                                          

79-81 Hoxton Park Road Liverpool 2170               Phone: 9602 8062              Email: liverpoolw-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 



  

Newsletter Term   4   Week   7                                          

79-81 Hoxton Park Road Liverpool 2170               Phone: 9602 8062              Email: liverpoolw-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Vincent, Salih and Steven from 3-6 Mauve participated 
in School Spectacular.  Well done boys!!! 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Eden (5 Amethyst), Mamany (4 Apricot), Nivin (4/5 
Lilac), Navaeh (4 Apricot), Evarin (4/5Lilac) and  
Dalara (4 Apricot) sang in the Choir at School 
Spectacular.  Congratulations girls!!!   
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4/5 Lilac presenting their reading projects! 

 
 
 
 

PATRICIA BULL 
Principal and Staff 
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Myla H. our School Ambassador with her 
grandmothers at the School Ambassador’s 
Presentation Day. 

 
 
 

3 Yellow have been watching Behind the News to learn 

about the bushfires happening at the moment in NSW 

and Queensland. Then they summarised the key 

points. 

 

 
A representative from the ‘Water Well Project’ shared 
how we can improve our health and well-being at 
Parent Café. 

 

 
 

 

 
Do you want your 
child to have the 
best start and a 

smooth transition 
into school life? 
If your answer is 

YES then you need 
to enrol into the 
Little Leapers 

Program for 2020. 
Little Leapers is a 

Free Program for 

children who are 

turning 4 before the 

1st May 2020 and 

will be attending 

Kindergarten at 

Liverpool West 

Public School in 

2021. 

If you would like 

your child to 

attend Little 

Leapers next year 

please come to the 

school office and 

put your child’s 

name down on the 

waiting list. 

 


